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Interview Postponed for the Post of Master in Social Work (MSW)

With reference to advertisement for the post of project staff on contractual basis dated
05.04.2021 published on MAMC website, the interview under the time bound project
“Assessment of Home Based Newborn Care (HBNC) for Competency and Operational ease
in the setting of Delhi” scheduled on April 26, 2021 in the Deptt. Of community medicine,
MAMC for the post Master in Social Work (MSW) is hereby postponed till further notice due
to Covid-19 pandemic situation. New dates will be announced in due course of time. Candidates
are advised to keep an eye on the official website of the Maulana Azad Medical College to get
related updates.




